February 8, 2006
 

 

This is a decision paper.
 

TO:                  Dr. Richard Hughes/Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
 

FROM:             Chuck Campbell, Director of Bands at North Hardin High School
 

SUBJECT:        Transportation to Carnegie Hall in New York
 

REQUEST:       The North Hardin High School Wind Symphony requests permission to travel by two charter buses to Carnegie Hall in New York.
 

FACTS/DISCUSSION:    
    

 A.  After the performance of the North Hardin Wind Symphony at the Mid-West Band and Orchestra Clinic in Chicago in December of 2004, an invitation was given to the Wind Symphony to perform in concert at Carnegie Hall.
 

B.  To perform on the stage at Carnegie Hall is the dream of every musician.  "You haven't played if you haven't played at Carnegie Hall."
 

C.  The Wind Symphony at North Hardin continues to maintain a strong reputation both statewide and nationally.
 

D.  Monies have been generated by the community of Radcliff, the North Hardin Band Boosters, North Hardin High School, and the Hardin County Board of Education making this dream come true for the Wind Symphony members and
 its director.
 

CONCLUSION:      In order to travel to New York, two charter buses have been reserved.  The Wind Symphony will depart from North Hardin High School on Friday evening, March 17 and will return on Wednesday, March 22.
 

RECOMMENDATION:  Grant permission for the North Hardin Wind Symphony to travel via two charter buses to perform in concert at Carnegie Hall in New York.

